
Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Cardiff                                                                               Term : Christmas  2020 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
We have had a busy term. In English we have 

read three different stories; Sparks in the sky, 

The Little Red Hen and Dear Santa. We have 

enjoyed exploring the props to retell each 

story.  

In our Attention Autism (also known as bucket) 

sessions, we have developed our attention 

and turn taking skills. Highlights have been 

creating bubble snakes and decorating 

Christmas trees. 

We have completed lots of practical art and 

cooking sessions. Highlights have been 

creating handprint poppies for Remembrance 

day, making chapattis for Diwali and 

decorating gingerbread biscuits.  

We have spent a lot of time developing our 

physical skills. Highlights have been using the 

climbing tables and slide in the hall and testing 

out our new speedy, spinning trikes in the 

playground and the new exercise equipment 

in the hall.  

Another highlight was creating a winter 

wonderland with flour in messy play. I am not 

sure who had more fun, the pupils or the staff.  

 

Marley, Matthew and Benjamin all celebrate 

their 8th birthdays over the Christmas holidays. 

We hope you all have a lovely birthday.  

 

The whole Cardiff Team wish you all a very 

Merry Christmas and we look forward to seeing 

you all again in January when our learning with 

be based on ‘To infinity and beyond’ or in 

other words; space.  

 

Date to remember  

Term starts- Tues 5th January  

 

         
 

 
 

 


